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Dear Residents of Palmetto Point,
Please Visit www.palmettopointassociation.com  to view and interact with the new website. 
Recent Palmetto Point developments:  
Draft meeting minutes for May 2nd, 2022 board meeting at 4810 Griffin Blvd, Fort Myers, Florida called to order at 9:00 am. EST. A quorum was present. Attendees: Beverly Simmons, John Ingram, Traci Daley and Catherine Coval.

· The amendment passed with 78 yes’s and 3 no’s.
· Continuing the discussion on dredging the canals and collecting additional funds from owners with large yachts to help with the expense.
· Annual dues can be paid by check in the amount of $250.00 made out to Palmetto Point Association, and sent to John Ingraham Treasurer 6758 Griffin Blvd Fort Myers, FL 33908 or by Pay Pal as directed by the Web Site. Pay Pal has a $5.00 Service charge. Checks are preferred, but will accept either form of payment. Also discussed sending invoices to individuals who have not paid.
· Creating a welcome packet for new residence and also an information packet for real estate agents covering our by-laws and annual dues. 
· Looking into contacting the county regarding resurfacing our roads and drainage issues.
· We are also updating the website with updated information.
· The meeting was adjourned at 9:47 am. 
Thank you to all who have paid your dues. To pay your dues, please visit the website and click on the dues link located on the top right-hand side of the home page. 
The Board and the ARC will continue to work on your behalf to ensure Palmetto Point remains the premier waterfront community in Southwest Florida.

Regards, 
Palmetto Point Board Members
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